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We continue to work with the Northwest Luzon Conference of the United Church 

of Christ in the Philippines. They notified us that they did receive the contribution 

that we sent in lieu of our mission trip. The money was used to support their 

SHEEP (Sustaining Help with Education Expenses in the Philippines) fund. The 

funds go to educational assistance to children and seminarians in the NWLC.  We 

had a SHEEP Fund Sunday on February 12th with $3,177 donations received. 

We are also planning to create a video about our Penn West Conference to send 

to the Philippines and invite them to send one to us. 

We get regular updates from our local churches regarding their mission work. 

These include projects for Hoffman Homes for Youth, backpack programs, local 

community food banks and toy giveaways. 

We are working with our Disaster Ministry to possibly have a relief trip to Florida 

to help victims of Hurricane Ian. This could occur after the emergency relief from 

FEMA is completed.  We are also evaluating how to support Ukrainian refugees. 

We are also planning to continue with the Global Ministries’ Child Sponsorship 

Program. 

We are looking for Global Mission Team members!  If you are interested, please 

contact the Penn West Conference office. 

 


